
Fall 2022

Join Us for Our “Drive-Thru”  58th Annual Meeting 

When ������Monday, October 17, 2022
Where ������������������� 305 W� Pine Street
Time ��������������������������������������5pm-7pm*

We hope you will join us for our “Drive-Thru” Annual Meeting to 
learn about the successes of the past year and our continued 

investment in you and your families. There will be raffle prizes and 
giveaways that you do not want to miss!

Take a slow ride through our parking lot beginning at the Coit Street 
entrance. Here you will receive a free gift and be able to register for 
the door prizes.  Follow the line of cars though and exit on Pine Street. 
*Lobby and Drive-Thru will close at 4 pm on the day of the meeting. Giveaways and meal 
vouchers available while supplies last!

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
PDFCU has two open seats on the Board of Directors.  Voting for these two seats will be held prior to the 
meeting in the credit union lobby on Thursday, October 13, 2022 (9:00am - 5:00pm); Friday, October 14, 
2022 (9:00am - 5:00pm); and Monday, October 17, 2022 (9:00am - 4:00pm).

To receive a ballot, you must be a member in good standing and vote in person on one of the designated 
days.  The nominating committee has submitted three nominations for the two open seats.  

The candidates are:

Dr. Waymon Mumford is a lifetime 
resident of Florence county.  He 
graduated from Wilson High School 
and earned a B.S. degree in Business 
Administration.  He was employed 
with the City of Florence for 25 years 
as Chief of Police before retiring in 
1994.  He currently serves on the 
Supervisory Committee.

Roselyn Green is a native of 
Florence.  She graduated from 
Grand Canyon University with a B.S. 
degree in Elementary and Special 
Education.  Ms. Green received her 
Master’s degree from Coastal Carolina 
University.  She currently teaches at 
North Vista Elementary and serves on 
PDFCU Board of Directors.

Barbara Kennedy is the Human Resource 
Director for Florence-Darlington Technical 
College.  She has a B.S. Degree in 
Accounting from Columbia College and a 
Masters of Business Administration from 
Francis Marion University.  Ms. Kennedy 
joined PDFCU in 1987 and currently serves 
on the Board of Directors as well as 
Supervisory Committee Chair. 

Happy New Year!
This holiday season, we wish you good health and many blessings. We enjoy 

having you as part of our valued Pee Dee Federal Credit Union family.



Stuck in a
TIGHT SPOT?

The holidays can be an expensive time of year and money can 
get tight during this season. So, if you need a little more cash for 

your holiday budget this November, December or January 2023, take 
advantage of our Skip-A-Payment program. Free up some cash for gifts, 
travel and entertaining expenses. Qualifying is easy as meeting these 
requirements:

` All your credit union loans are up to date and in good standing 

` Loan must be open for at least 6 months 

So if you’re between a rock and a hard place, we are here to help.

Complete the Skip-A-Payment Request form on our website at 
www.pdfcu.org or visit our branch.* Some restrictions will apply.
*One SAP per loan. SAP privileges are not guaranteed. $25 fee for each loan skipped. Exclusions are: 
VISA, Mortgage Loans, Santa Loans, Back to School Loans, Credit Builder Loans, LTV Loans > 100% 
and any loan that has not had at least 6 payments made.  Skip - A - Pay privileges are not guaranteed.

FRAUD TIPS
DON’T BE A VICTIM!
TECH SUPPORT SCAMS - If a pop-up or error 
message appears on a website you visit and it 
has a phone number, DON’T call the number. 
These fake error messages aim to scare you 
into calling their “technical support hotline”.

PHISHING EMAIL SCAMS - If you get an email that you are being charged for 
antivirus software, DON’T cancel the order or call them back.

PHONE SCAMS - DON’T answer unsolicited calls from people claiming to work 
for a government agency, free product trials, warranty expiring, etc. Ignore 
or Hang Up! If you call or answer the phone for these scams, YOU WILL GET 
CONNECTED TO A SCAMMER! 

DON’T give personal or financial data or send money to people you don’t 
know! If you are instructed to deposit cash at Bitcoin ATMs, buy gift cards, pay 
for service or send money back, IT’S A SCAM! When in doubt, contact us at 
843.669.0461.

Learn more about scams at: consumer�ftc�gov/features/scam-alerts. Report 
Scams at: reportfraud�ftc�gov

Holiday Closings
COLUMBUS DAY

Monday, October 10, 2022

VETERAN’S DAY
Friday, November 11, 2022

THANKSGIVING DAY
Thursday, November 24, 2022

Friday, November 25, 2022
(Drive thru WILL be open on this day)

CHRISTMAS
Friday, December 23, 2022 

(Close at 1:00pm)
Monday, December 26, 2022

NEW YEARS
Friday, December 30, 2022 

(Close at 1:00pm)
Monday, January 2, 2023

305 West Pine Street
Tele | 843.669.0461
Fax | 843.678-9053

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Mamie Tedder | Chairman

David Turner | Vice Chairman
Roselyn Green | Secretary

Kenneth McAllister | Treasurer
Lionel Brown
Mary Gregg

Barbara Kennedy
Annie Murray

Machell Sprauve

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE
Barbara Kennedy | Chairman

Waymon Mumford 
David Shinault

OFFICE HOURS
Monday - Friday

9:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Drive-Thru

Monday - Friday
8:30 AM - 5:30 PM

www.pdfcu.org
www.twitter.com/pdfcu

https://consumer.ftc.gov/features/scam-alerts
https://reportfraud.ftc.gov/#
http://www.pdfcu.org
http://www.pdfcu.org
http://www.twitter.com/pdfcu
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